Slavic Research Center
Hokkaido University

Kita-9, Nishi-7, Kita-ku; Sapporo 060-0809 Japan
Tel.: 011-706-2388 Fax: 011-706-4952 E-mail: src@slav.hokudai.ac.jp

October 10, 2006

Dear Sir or Madam,

Enclosed please find the announcement of the thirtieth round of the Foreign Visiting
Fellowship Program of the Slavic Research Center of Hokkaido University in Sapporo, Japan,
and an Application form. We would appreciate it, if you could circulate the announcement
or its summary among those members of your staff who may be interested in our program.
We thank you in advance for all your efforts on our behalf,

Sincerely yours,
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Prof. YAMAMURA, Rihito
Head
Foreign Visiting Fellowship Program
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